
 

Starke County Board of Health Meeting 

March 22, 2018 

 

 

Board Members Present:  Dr. Lochner, Donna Bailey, Deb Windbigler, Brenda 

Stanojevic, Angie Flagg. 

Also attending:   Frank Lynch. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

A motion to approve last months minutes made by D.Bailey, 2nd B.Stanojevic 

 

             New business:  F. Lynch stated that visits were made to flooded homes about wells/ 

             mold.  Information for FEMA was handed out.  The Annual Report for 2017 was  

             presented.   Lomax Station wants to put in 10 campsites.  The county health  

             department and state are working with them.  USA Café must have a food permit. 

             Family Dollar does not currently have a food permit. 

 

            Old Business:  No sandwiches are being made at Healty Blendz.  No update was 

            given about the cooler at Heartland Market. 

       

             Next Meeting:  May 24, 2018 

             Motion to adjourn: By D. Windbigler, 2nd B. Stanojevic 

 


